
 Welcome  

First Grade Vipers! 
 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 
 

I am excited to meet my new First Grade Vipers and start our year of learning together.  

My name is Ms. Gerster.  Our classroom is in the Caring Cove, room number 401.   
 

I have taught in the district for 23 years.  This is my 28th year of teaching, with 27 of 

those years being in first grade.  First grade is my favorite grade because the growth in 

learning from beginning to end is amazing.  I’m looking forward to all the adventures we will 

have together this year.   
 

If you have any questions, please contact me at jennifer.gerster@dvusd.org.  It would be 

helpful if you sent me your current email address so that I can easily contact you in the 

future.  Be sure to check the Sierra Verde website and our classroom website at 

www.dvusd.org/sv-1stgrade. However, throughout the year current information about our 

school and classroom happenings will be sent out weekly to the parent contact email that is 

most current in PowerSchools.    
 

I look forward to seeing you at Meet the Teacher on July 30, 2024. Our first day of 

school is day, August 1st.    
 

Once again, welcome to first grade. Together we will make this the best year ever!   

 

Sincerely,  

Ms. Gerster  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
NUT FREE CLASSROOM MESSAGE!!!! 

Sierra Verde has a policy in place this year regarding nuts- Our classrooms will be 100% nut 

free- food containing peanuts, tree nuts, or nuts of any kind will not be allowed.  This does not 

apply to lunch. Students can bring items to lunch, as we have a nut free table for students with 

allergies.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our school nurse at 

623.376.4810.   

http://www.dvusd.org/sv-1stgrade


 


